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MEDIA 
RELEASE 

Road Closures for Grassy Road 
The Norfolk Island Regional Council wish to advise that a section of Grassy Road will be 
closed for the purpose of extensions to the Water Assurance Scheme. The road closure will 
be between 45 and 48 Grassy Road. This needed to be rescheduled due to weather delays. 
 
The work is planned for Thursday 20th May from 8:30am to 5pm. This is subject to change 
due to weather conditions and the community will be advised through Norfolk Island Radio 
and Council’s Facebook page. 
 
No simple detour can be made in this location and road users in the upper end of Grassy 
Road will be required to access Burnt Pine via Mission Road and Douglas Drive. Detour signs 
will be located at both ends of Grassy Road and also the lower end of Mission Road. 
 
The road only needs to be closed at 45 Grassy Road. All other properties will continue to 
have access to their driveways from either end of the closure. 
 
Council apologise for any inconvenience this may cause. 
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